Johnson, Rox ,

From: Lankford, Don[SMTP:LankfordD@EPEnergy.com]
Sent: Monday, November 06, 2000 10:05 AM

To: Roy Johnson (E-mail)

Subject: VPR'B'27 Tubing String

Roy:

Shirley just faxed to you the tubing detail to fax no. (505)827-8177. | corrected our file copy of the C-105. The 3 1/2",
9.2#, N-80 tubing is set in the 5 1/2" casing on packer at 6830". Not mentioned on the tubing detail is the the tubing
is internally coated.

Thanks, DRL

This email and any files transmitted with it from El Paso
Energy Corporation are confidential and intended solely
for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are
addressed. If you have received this email in error
please notify the sender.
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